
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EDGARTOWN ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

On Wednesday, 10 November 2021 at 4:45 p.m. the Edgartown Zoning Board of Appeals will 

hold a remote public hearing via ZOOM* on the request by Patrick Courtney d.b.a. the Port 

Hunter to revise a special permit issued in 2012 for a restaurant.  The applicant is requesting an 

amendment to increase the seating capacity from 49 seats to a maximum of 79. The property 

is located at 55 Main Street (Assr. Pcl. 20D-210) in the B-I Business District and is owned by 

Benjamin L. Hall & Brian M. Hall.  For more information on how to use zoom or to receive a 

copy of the application please contact:  lmorrison@edgartown-ma.us. Written comments must be 

received no later than noon on 9 November 2021.  

 

Lisa C. Morrison 

Assistant   

 

To Join Zoom Meeting: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81279791403 

 

Or join by phone: 646 558 8656 

 Meeting ID: 812 7979 1403 

 

        

%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%% 

Please publish the above legal notice - two times - on Friday, October 22
nd

 and Friday, October 

29
th

 
 

 

Bill should be sent to: 

 

Patrick Courtney  

PO Box 266 

Edgartown MA 02539 

 

508 250 3003 

 

pmcourtney@gmail.com 
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